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This is the last newsletter of academic year
2021-2022!



Thank you everyone for reading these and

for the positive feedback!



The new officer team begin next week and
will be taking over BUT HISA Perth will be
open throughout the summer so keep in

touch.



Have a great summer



Todor, Madeleine and Rebecca
Team HISA Perth 2021-2022



We announced the winners of the OBI
Awards 2022 on 1st June in a hybrid

ceremony online and in the Goodlyburn
Theatre.



Thanks to all who attended, especially to

the audio engineering, technical theatre and
hospitality departments and their students

for their help!



















The winners this year are:

OBI Awards 2022



OBI Awards 2022



Perth Partnership Project
2022-2023

Help shape our work this year by taking part in
this survey.



As a thank you for completing, you can win one of

two £25 Amazon vouchers!



Head to https://uhi.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/ppp22-23 
before 30th June!



Any unwanted goods?



Collection points

HISA Office - Webster Building
Reception Area - Brahan and Goodlyburn Buidlings



Student Feedback 

Take part in our survey to
ensure we are running the
events you want to see! 



Clubs & Socs
Perth Campus  

Perth Blizzard (Basketball)

African Caribbean Society 

Volleyball 

Regional 

UHI Dance Society

UHI Gaming Society 

UHI Labour Society 

UHI Literature Society 

UHI  Snow Sports Club

Men's Football

Archaeology & History Society 



Future Clubs/Socs 

The following list are expressions of interest by students 
who are looking for others to join them 

in creating a club/society!  

Badminton 

Netball 

If you are interested in joining any of our 
existing or future clubs/socs or starting your 

own please email 
HISA.Perth.VPAW@uhi.ac.uk 

Woman's
Football

Politics


